
 
     
 
 

The South Armour Heights Residents’ Association  

You are invited to attend the 
 

Annual General Meeting 
 

Thursday, April 12, 2012 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
 

Armour Heights Presbyterian Church 
1056 Wilson Avenue 

 
Please come and join us! 

 
Agenda 

Welcome and Introductions 
Approval of Minutes of 2011 AGM 

Treasurer’s Report 2011 
Waiver of Audit 

Call for nomination / election of SAHRA Directors 
Election of President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer 

President’s Report 
New Business 

 
The AGM is your chance to hear what is happening in your 

neighbourhood, meet some of your neighbours and learn what is 
important to them. 
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SAHRA     

 

 

SAHRA’s Boundaries  

 

Participate in our local 

Jane’s Walk 
Saturday, May 5, 2011 at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Jane Jacobs was a famous urbanologist who lived in Toronto, a person who was passionate about protecting and 
enhancing cities from unbridled growth.  She pinpointed the existence of thriving neighbourhoods as the essential 
building block ensuring that cities were liveable and dynamic entities.    
 
Your local residents’ association, SAHRA,  has organized a walk-about in our neighbourhood to make residents 
more aware of the hidden gems in our backyard.  Knowing your neighbourhood is a key step to wanting to protect 
and  enhance it. 
 
Please join SAHRA on Saturday, May 5

th
 for our third Jane Jacobs tour as we walk through the neighbourhood and 

visit two sites – Havergal College and the Bedford Glen Condominiums.  We will gather at Havergal 

College on Saturday, May 5
th

 at 1:00 p.m. in the parking lot to begin the tour.  Come join us and show you care 
about this wonderful neighbourhood we live in. 
 
You can preregister by sending an email to sahratoronto@rogers.com giving your name and the number of people 
that will be attending.   

401 down to south side of  Brooke 
East side of Avenue Road over to 
west side of Yonge Blvd. 
Approximately 789 households 

Visit www.janeswalk.net for more 
information on the history of the Jane’s 
Walk and the sites for this year’s walks. 
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Email is a fast way for us to let you know about upcoming neighbourhood events….special 
presentations, social events, public forms organized by the City or our Councillor, etc. Send us 
your email address at sahratoronto@rogers.com and we will add you to SAHRA’s distribution list.  
 

Monday 

Today we are learning about dinosaurs. 

Tuesday 

Today we are learning about pets. 

Wednesday 

Today we are learning about the solar 

system. 

Thursday 

Today we are going on a field trip to the zoo. 

Friday 

Today we have a special guest from the fire 

department to tell us about fire safety. 

 

The South Armour Heights Residents’ Association  

 

 

 

 

2012 SAHRA MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 
 

 I would like to give my support to SAHRA. Please find attached my cheque for:    
o $20  o $40  o $60  o Other $ __ 

 
Name   ____________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ____________________________________________ 
 

Postal Code ____________ 
 

Daytime Telephone  ___________  Evening Telephone  __________   
 

Email Address ____________________________________________ 
 

 I am interested in volunteering my time for SAHRA.  Please contact me to discuss  
  how I can help. 

 

 Optional:  Please do not publish my name in the annual membership list. 
 

Please make your cheque payable to “SAHRA”  
 

You can mail it to SAHRA, 1500 Avenue Road, P.O. Box 1373, Toronto, ON M5M 0A1 
OR drop it off at 109 or 118 Felbrigg Avenue 

 

South Armour Heights Residents’ Association, Ontario Corporation Number 771757 
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Email is a fast way for us to let you know about upcoming 
neighbourhood events….special presentations, social 
events, public forms organized by the City or our Councillor, 
etc. Send us your email address at 
sahratoronto@rogers.com and we will add you to SAHRA’s 
distribution list.  

 

Your Board of Directors 
Paul Baker, President 

paulwbaker@rogers.com                    416-488-2642 

Geraldine Eccles, Vice-President 

g.eccles@ecclessales.ca                   416-482-8808 

Ron Johnson, Treasurer 

Joh2399@sympatico.ca                     416-782-9213 

Sheila Dunlop, Secretary 

sheilakharrison@rogers.com              416-485-6718 

John Ilkiw, Director 

john.ilkiw@rogers.com                        416-487-7791 
 

Please contact us if you have questions or issues 
that you want us to deal with. 

SAHRA Website 
We are working on adding content to our new website.  

Sahratoronto.com is available for your reviewing.  
Please pass on your comments and suggestions for content 
to sahratoronto@rogers.com.  

 
Make sure your car is locked 
There have been several reportings of unlocked  cars being 
burgled during the night.  They like to find parking money, 
cellphones, sunglasses and any other valuables left in the 
car or in the trunk. You shouldn’t leave house keys in the 
car.  It’s easy to forget to lock the car….just that once.  
Perhaps set up a procedure each night that you double-
check that the door is in fact locked using your remote.   
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